
     

   February 16, 2023 
      
     Mr. Mark Swanson 
     BEAUMONT CHERRY VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
     District Engineer 
 
     RE: REQUEST FOR WILL SERVE LETTER 

BEYOND FOOD MART 6TH & PENNSYLVANIA 
      BEAUMONT, CA APN# 418-122-028 
 
     Dear Mr. Swanson, 
 

I am submitting this correspondence to the BEAUMONT CHERRY VALLEY WATER 
DISTRICT( District) to confirm our understanding and statements regarding the new 
convenience store and fuel station that we have proposed to construct and operate 
at the referenced site. 
 
BEYOND FOOD MART will operate the convenience store  that will only provide 
prepackaged foods.  There will be no food preparation and any reference to such 
activities will be removed from the plans to confirm our statement. 
 
We will operate within the District’s required parameters of 2.0 EDUs for the 
convenience store operation. 
 
The carwash equipment WILL NOT be connected to any District water meter / line 
until the current water restrictions Per Resolution 2014-05 are addressed with the 
District at the appropriate time. 
 
As we are already customers of the District at other locations, we look forward to 
the successful and continued growth of the local community and being responsible 
customers of the District. 
 
Please contact me at 760.810.8548 if you require additional information. 
 
 
Michael Ramirez 
BEYOND FOOD MART INC. 
mramirez@beyondfoodmart.com 
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